Snider, Tiffany

From: ROGER COLVIN <rlc101@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 4:25 PM

To: Snider, Tiffany

Subject: [EXTERNAL] sheds

EXTERNAL EMAIL - This email was sent by a person from outside your organization. Exercise caution when clicking links,
opening attachments or taking further action, before validating its authenticity.

SUNRIDGE INITIAL SHED APPROVAL FORM

The Sunridge Board or Trustees authorizes Shane Cleveland lots SR 89 and H 237, to initiate the process of building a
shed on Sunridge and authorizes Weber County to issue a land use permit for this shed. This is NOT final authorization to
begin construction but merely acknowledgement that Sunridge is aware of the request and is granting permission to begin
the process. Final approval will be given once all requirements met and inspections are performed.

Electronic signature: Roger Colvin Date: July 31, 2025



